
St. Mary’s Piscataway Weekly Update 

May 26, 2017 

• Spirt Week is always such a great week! We got to see the children’s 
creativity in their themed outfits, and the children got a chance to visit 
their homeroom teachers for next year. It all ended with Field Day and 
a carnival on Friday! 

• A special congratulations to all students who participated in our Talent 
Showcase! It was truly amazing watching the children share the talents 
God gave them! 

• June will be upon us next week! It is so hard to believe that the school 
year is almost over. Please make sure you check Rediker frequently. 

• Field trips are on the horizon for many classes! Please make sure you 
return permission slips promptly. All chaperones are first come, first serve and MUST be VIRTUS Cleared. 

• We are also looking for mentor families for the Soaring Together program! If you are interested in mentoring an 
incoming St. Mary’s family, please contact Mrs. Johnson at kjohnson@stmaryspiscataway.org.  

• In order to see pictures and get updates please follow us on Facebook and Twitter!  

Facebook: St. Mary’s School of Piscataway  Twitter: @stmaryspiscataw 

• On Wednesday, we passed out the yearbooks to the youngest child in each family.  We have a limited number of 
extra yearbooks and they can be purchased in the office for $20 each on a first-come basis.  

 
Looking Ahead 

• Eighth Grade Graduation on June 9 

• The last day of school is Tuesday, June 13. It is an early dismissal day with 

NO Aftercare 

 

 

Calendar Reminders: 

Monday (5/29):  Memorial Day (No School) 

Tuesday (5/30):  PE Uniforms 

Wednesday (5/31):  

Thursday (6/1):  PE Uniforms 
   PreK & Kindergarten Field Trip 
   4th Grade Field Trip 
         
Friday (6/2):  All School Mass 
  Early Dismissal 
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